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Spring Production – May 
19, 20 & 21  
– ONLY 3 DAYS TO GO!  
Firstly a big thank you to all those who 
helped bring the set together on Friday 
13th and Saturday 14th May.  A great job 
was done by all; particularly those who 
offer their services and don’t get the 
recognition they deserve, including Chris 
Hunnam, Kevin Attwood, Peter Sweeney 
and Pete Welsh. 
 
 
 
 
   
 

 
 
 
 
Cast pictured above are (from left to 
right) Jeanette Brown, Ronald 
Stevenson, Mark Lamberth, Carol Wadey 
and Kelly Armstrong.  All cast members 
have been working particularly hard in 
the lead-up to the play’s opening night, 
often until late in the evening 
 
So, if you haven’t got your tickets yet, 
book now, while there are still seats left. 
We’d love to see you there and it will, 
undoubtedly, provide for a very 
entertaining night. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other events 
coming soon 
 
Mummers’ play:  
Calling all Mummers!! 
Huntingdon Drama Club will be
performing a Mummers’ Play 
over the summer months, 
including Peterborough Drama 
Festival and as part of the 
Hunts 800 celebrations  - 
please pass this on by word of 
mouth to all interested parties 
in the traditional folklore 
storytelling fashion! 
 
 
An evening of horseracing and 
music at Huntingdon 
Racecourse: 7 June.  
This commences with the first 
race at 6:05pm and concludes 
with an hour of music from 
The American Drifters (tribute 
band to The Drifters), who will 
sing such hits as "Stand by 
me" and "Up on the Roof " for 
approx. 1 hr after the last 
race.  
Prices are £16 for the 
Members Enclosure and £12 
for The Paddock.   There is 
also the potential for a bite to 
eat afterwards. 
 
Contact Ronald () for 
more information on either of 
these events. 
  

Ticket Sales  
Tell your neighbours (as I have been 
doing), your friends and your family.  
Tickets are £8 with concessions at £6. 
Book online at: 
www.huntingdondramaclub.org.uk, call 
the ticketline on:  or visit 
The Card Gallery in Huntingdon. 
 
 
 

Club member acting with 
Ralph Fiennes! 
Gary Mackay has just been in the highly 
praised Barbican production of Julius 
Caesar, along with Ralph Fiennes, Fiona 
Shaw and Simon Russell Beale.   
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
Ralph Fiennes as Mark Antony (Telegraph) 

 
Gary was one of our members for several 
years, and was Chair of the club. He 
acted in several productions, including 
On the Razzle and Rope - which he also 
directed - and in 2001 he directed 
Journey's End. (Remember there are 
details of our productions on our 
website). Having decided on a career 
change, Gary then went to drama 
college, and is now picking up parts in 
professional productions.    
 
Maybe we'll soon be able to say, 
'Huntingdon Drama Club - springboard to 
greatness'. 

CONTACT DETAILS 
Mark Lamberth, Editor on  
Michael Black, Chair on 01480 454486 
 

For details of past, present or future productions: 

www.huntingdondramaclub.org.uk  
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